
          La Crescent Township 
     Monthly Meeting Minutes

                                                          January 10, 2022
 Final Approved
Township Board Members Present:  
Bob Schuldt                     Jason Wieser                  Tom Tornstrom                               
Roy Lemke      Wayne Oliver                 Karen Schuldt                   
Josie Bartsch - Treasurer                    

                      

Chairman Bob Schuldt called the January monthly meeting to order at 7:00PM.   The 
Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present. Clerk Karen Schuldt took the roll call.  

4. Approval of Agenda:  Jason Wieser made a motion to approve the agenda with the 
correction of the date to the 10th, Tom Tornstrom seconded, motion carried.

5. Minutes of December 13, 2021 Regular Meeting: Tom Tornstrom made a motion to 
approve the minutes as presented, Jason Wieser, motion carried.  
    
6. Visitors/Speakers to Address the Board: None
         
7. Treasurers Report: Wayne Oliver made a motion to approve the treasurers 
reported as presented, Roy Lemke seconded, motion carried.  

8. Clerk Report:  Offices to be filled at the March 8th Annual Election are Supervisor C 
(3-year term) and Supervisor E (3-year term) and Clerk, which is a 2-year term. Filing 
ends tomorrow January 11th at 5:00 pm. Filing fee is $2.00.   

Email correspondence from Hilltopper reference a billing error on their part as they have 
not been charging the township for semi annual billing of residents for refuse cart service.
Board would like Gary Hougom to attend the February meeting for further discussion. 

9. Other or Old Business: None

10. Supervisors Report: 

Roy:  Been in contact with the plow drivers and everything is going well.  Also, received 
a few phone calls saying they are doing a good job.  

Wayne: No report this month.  

Jason: Received a call wondering about a schedule on the calendar for trash pickup on the
township website.  Wayne advised there is a link on the township website and will double
check that it is still working. Jason mentioned with all the trees that went down we lucked
out because it could’ve been a lot worse. 



Tom:  No report this month.

Bob: No report this month. 

11.  Bills for Audit: Tom Tornstrom made a motion to accept the bills as presented, 
Wayne Oliver, motion carried.  

12. Adjournment: Jason Wieser made a motion to adjourn at approximately 7:22 pm,
Roy Lemke seconded, motion carried.  

Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Schuldt, clerk


